Request for Police Vulnerable Sector Check

October 5, 2023

To whom it may concern:

The Clarence Rockland Ringette Association is a non-profit community youth sports association
and a member of the Ontario Ringette Association. The Clarence Rockland Ringette
Association requires a Police Vulnerable Sector check of individuals over the age of 18 who
volunteer in positions that require interaction with children or execute a role which involves
finances within the team or executive committee.

Applicant’'s Name: Team Staff: [ | Head Coach

[ ] Assistant Coach
Date of Birth: [] Trainer
Tel. Number: L] Den Mom

[ ] Team Manager
Team: [ ] Treasurer

Association role: [ ]

The above-named individual has applied for the volunteer (unpaid) positions identified above.
As members of a youth-serving organization, all volunteers will have some interaction with youth
5 to 17 years of age. Team Staff roles routinely engage directly with youth, providing access and
experience in the sport of ringette, through weekly practices and games at various arenas in the
Eastern Ontario region. They may also travel to participate in tournaments. Association roles
support coaches and youth participants; they frequently attend activities and events throughout
the season, as well as having access to personal information of members.

Would you please provide a vulnerable sector check, we understand your usual fee will be
waived for non-profit groups.

Yours truly,

Melissa Gaudreau

%d&w President, CRRA

T: 613-552-4255
id @ .
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